
English
This week in English we have created our own stories based on
the story The Robot and The Bluebird. The children came up
with  their own  two characters, for example, the Elephant
and the Hippo. The children thought about how the story of
the Robot and the Bluebird went. One character needed help,
the other one helped them resolve the problem. The children
planned their own stories and then independently wrote
them.

Maths
This has been our final week of our Shape learning. We have
looked at symmetry, the children were learning to complete a
symmetrical pattern. The children have also been recapping 3D
Shapes, identifying how many faces they each have and what
shape the faces are. 
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Computing
In Computing this week the children were looking at the lighting.
We first looked at pictures and identified whether the pictures
were too dark, too bright or just right. We then took photos of the
same objects but in different places in a room. We then discussed
the places and how they affected how the photos looked.

PE
During our PE sessions this week we have continued with our Agility
and Circuit Training. The children are enjoying learning being
timed. The children record their scores. In our final week of the
term the children will complete the whole circuit with all the
activities learnt within a time limit. The children are enjoying the
timed element of these activities. 



Have a lovely weekend!
Mrs Irvine, Mrs Pattanshetti, Miss Brooks, Mrs Gibbs and

Mrs Webster

Spellings
The children are now onto the next stage of Ninja Spellings

this term. Here are their spellings for next week:


